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June 6, 1999

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter on behalf of Marinell and Olivia lliuc and their
Adult Family Home in Bellevue. Over the course of the last several years I
have had the opportunity to visit their home many times in my capacity as a
Home Health Nurse. I have always been impressed with the care provided
to residents there. The care is individualized, attentive and loving. The
home itself is beautiful - warm and comfortable. As for Olivia and
Marinell, I have come to know them as hardworking, kind, generous and
talented people, totally dedicated to maintaining a high quality of life for
their residents. I recommend their home wholeheartedly.

/-."-----

Sincerely,

Karin S. Maletta
Clinical Manager
Providence- Marianwood Home Care
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